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Reynalds Cross Vision: 

Reynalds Cross is a safe, supportive and fun environment  

that nurtures individuality and enables  

every child to flourish to be the best that can be. 
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Rationale 

Reynalds Cross school offer guidance on school uniform to promote a sense of 
belonging and identity, regardless of their protected characteristics or socio-economic 
circumstances. 

Our policy is to ensure the school has taken a consistent, fair and inclusive approach 
to uniform.  To be adaptable enough to reflect the needs of our pupils and have the 
best value for money for the school and pupils’ families. 

We will offer a uniform that we believe provides a good, convenient option for families, 
that is also comfortable and pupils are happy to wear to school. 

School Uniform Expectations 

Here at Reynalds Cross we actively encourage pupils to wear school uniform.  This 
would be while on the school premises; travelling to and from school; and trips that 
are organised by the school unless stated otherwise.     

We promote school uniform on our website to inform families where they can purchase 
logo uniform if they want to. 

If any families need support with purchasing uniform then please contact the school 
on office@reynalds-cross.solihull.sch.uk and we can discuss how we can further 
assist.  

School Clothing is 
Lower school 

Royal Blue sweatshirt  

White or light blue polo shirt 

Grey trousers, joggers, skirt or pinafore 

Upper school 

Navy v-neck jumper 

White or light blue polo shirt 

Grey trousers, joggers, skirt or pinafore  

Sixth form students  

Year 12 -14 students are not required to wear school uniform 

Swimming  

Swimming costumes/trunks  

Towel 
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P.E. 

T-shirt 

Shorts 

Plimsolls 

Clothing showing the school logo is recommended. 

It is recommended that items of clothing and footwear are name labelled so that items 
can be returned. 

Monitoring arrangements 

This policy will be reviewed every 2 years, or earlier if the need arises by the Senior 
Leadership Team. At every review, it will be approved by the Head Teacher. 


